
  

 

 

October 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

This is a reminder that the Rite of Enrollment for all children preparing to 

receive First Eucharist and Reconciliation is schedule for November 3
rd

, 

2019, during the 9:30 a.m. Sunday Mass.  This is a mandatory sacrament 

preparation activity for all families. 

 

The Rite of Enrollment is a time for children to express their desire to 

prepare to receive First Eucharist and Reconciliation.  At the 9:30 a.m. 

Sunday Mass on November 3rd, 2019.  Each family will renew Baptismal 

promises, and recommit to helping and supporting your child to continue to 

grow in their faith. 

 

On November 3rd, 2019, please come to the back of the Church and pick up 

an instruction sheet before Mass.  There will be no reserved seating. Please 

come a few minutes early if you want to get a seat.  This Mass will be very 

full.  

RITE OF ENROLLMENT 

 

November 3rd, 2019 at 9:30 a.m. Sunday Mass.  This is for  

All children of the St. Ignatius Parish preparing for First Eucharist and Reconciliation 

 

 

If you have any questions, please call the Catechetical Office at  

(916) 482-9666 ext. 238 or email fohlsen@stignatiussac.org. 

 

Remember that on November 3rd, 2019 is also the weekend of 

“Day Light Savings”. The clocks go back an hour. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fatima Avila-Ohlsen 

Director of Catechetical Ministries 
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